
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 22, 2024 

Mark W. Sweeney, AICP 
Executive Director 
4205 N Lincoln Blvd 
Oklahoma City, Ok 73105 
 
Dear Mr. Sweeney, 
 
The City of Norman requests to use 5303 funds (FFY 25 $100,000) for the purpose of grant management, 
multimodal planning, long-range plan implementation, transit software, related transit consultant work, 
and other activities as listed in the Unified Planning Work Program. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Taylor Johnson 
Transit and Parking Program Manager 
 
cc: Jason Huff, Transit Planner and Grants Specialist 
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